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Comments: HOFA supports this bill, many organic farmers are small and this bill will 
create incentives for more people to farm organically, which is good for the state's food 
security goals, and will assist current organic farmers who struggle to make a decent 
living. 
 
Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing, improperly 
identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to 
the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing. 
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